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	Action Minutes

Council Sub-Committee on Affordable Housing at Obey Creek
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	Meeting Date/Time:
	January 23, 2015; 8:00 am.


	Members Present: 

	Sally Greene, George Cianciolo, and Jim Ward

Delores Bailey, Susan Levy, and Mary Jean Seyda


	Staff Present:
	Loryn Clark and Sarah Osmer Viñas 


	
	

	Others Present
	Ben Perry, Roger Waldon, the director of the Arc of Orange County 


	Agenda Item
	Discussion points
	Motions/Votes
	Action

	Call to Order/Approve Agenda/Announcements
	Sally Greene called the meeting to order at 8:05 am. A quorum was present.

	
	. 

	Public Comments/Petitions
	The director of the Arc of Orange County shared with the committee the success of the Arc of Orange County development at Meadowmont, which is a collaborative housing project for people with intellectual and developmental disabilities.  He suggested that perhaps a similar type of development would be feasible in Obey Creek.
	
	


	New Business
	
	
	

	Discussion of Affordable Housing Options for the Area
	The committee reviewed information about the applicant pools of the non-profit organizations and discussed the appropriate income level to target for affordable housing.  There seemed to be consensus among providers that the need is greatest among those in the income range of 0-60% AMI. There was also interest in trying to serve a variety of income levels.
The committee discussed issues of transportation and parking for low-income families and the possible need to modify the existing transit service schedule to accommodate needs of low-income families in affordable housing (i.e. hospital employees working 3rd shift). 
The committee discussed the amenities and sizes of units that would work for the clients of providers.
The committee discussed the need for bringing the University to the table to be part of the discussion. 

The committee discussed the possibility of using universal design standards for affordable housing at Obey Creek.
	
	

	Adjournment and Next Steps

	Staff will schedule the next meeting for the week of February 9th before the Council Meeting on February 12th. 
Council Members suggested that staff would work with the developer to put together a proposal for consideration by the Committee based on the guidance received from the committee and providers thus far.    
	
	Meeting adjourned at 9:15 am.


	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	



